
BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 
MARCH 21, 2017 

 
PRESENT:  Jeanne Cunningham, Chairman, Jim Coffey, Frank Danisienka 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Office. 
 
Jim was elected Chairman for the year 2017-18. 
 
The Board approved: 
 

• Veterans’ Tax Credit for Ronald Larsen, 109 Mountain View Drive, lot 13/45-14 
• Veterans’ Tax Credit for Mikko Salokangas, 82 Malthouse Drive, lot 7/83-20 
• Veterans’ Tax Credit for Matthew Salmonson, 65 Turnpike Road, lot 16A/17-2 
• Veterans’ Tax Credit for 2018 for Timothy Merlino, 81 Collins Road, lot 9/56-3 
• Yield tax warrant for Traditions Village, LLC, $2,309.64 
• Intent to cut for William Hagelberg, lot 5A/1 
• minutes of March 7, 2017 

 
The Board received the equalization report from the Department of Revenue Administration.  The 
median ratio for tax year 2016 is 93.0%. 
 
The Board noted the disability exemption, veterans’ tax credit for all veterans, and the exemption for 
solar equal to the assessed value up to a $25,000 limit all passed on the 2017 warrant. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joanne Meshna, Town Administrator 
 
Approved by: 
 
BOARD OF ASSESSORS 
 
_____________________________ 
James E. Coffey, Chairman 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Frank Danisienka 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Jeanne M. Cunningham 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


